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NEWSLETTER #8 

Waheguru  Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh. 
 
I apologise once again in not sending Sangat regular newsletters. This has been mainly due 
to my ill-health and the fact a lot of administrative matters required implementation. 
 
There have been some problems getting a permanent Jattha, but this is being sorted out. 
We have sponsored a temporary Jattha till Mid-March 2014, while we interview and appoint 
a permanent Jatha for 2014. Bhai Sukhdev Singh is already here, and his two colleagues will 
arrive early next week. 
WE have a very good Jattha from Parklea Gurdwara (BhaimCaaranjit Singh Kiratpur Wale) 
who will be here on This Sunday 9Feb. They will perform from 11 AM to 12.30 PM. They 
are excellent and I would encourage everyone to come and listen to their Kirtan. 
 The upcoming programmes are as follows:  
Sunday 2 March : Dr Devinder Singh  Gill’s family. 
Sat 8 Mar. Private Wedding function 
Sunday 16 March: Rajvir Singh Family 
Sat 5 April : Private Wedding Function 
Sunday 6 April : Rajwant Singh  Family 
Sat 12 April: Private Wedding Function 
Sunday 13 April Gagandip Singh family 
 
This year Baisakhi falls on 14 April (Monday). As usual our Gurdwara celebrates it on the 
following Sunday. 
The Akhand Patth will start at 9 AM on Friday  18 April and the bhog will be on Sunday 
19th April at 9 AM.  This will be followed by various activities, the details of which will be 
announced soon. (This is also the Easter weekend and everyone should be free to attend 
all the 3 days of activities. This weekend will be the biggest day in Sikh calendar, and 
everyone should make it a point to keep it free to participate in the activities. 
 
Please open our website: www.brisbanegurdwara.org.au  regularly for the latest news, 
announcements, bookings etc. However if you do not have access to the internet, some 
information will be available in the Gurdwara newsletters. 
PLEASE DO NOT GOOGLE BRISBANE GURDWARA AS IT TAKES TO OTHER SITES. Use the 
URL. I am in the process of contacting the various Sikh sites in Australia and overseas to 
add the Inala Gurdwara to their databases. 
Upcoming events/programmes:  These will now be posted on the website. 
For those getting this newsletter for the first time, the previous newsletters are found on 
the website. The Sangat is humbly requested to pass this info to all their friends, relatives 
etc. who you think may not be receiving this newsletter. If they contact 
info@brisbanegurdwara.org.au , I will add their names to the email list 
                          
Sangat da dasa: Dr Mukhtiar Sidhu  
7 Feb.2014 
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